

MIDDLEBROOK SCHOOL

131 School Road Wilton CT 06897 203-762-8388





Jory Higgins Principal Toby Kawulicz Dean of Students Nicole Querzé Dean of Students Damien Whelan Dean of Students

May 20, 2025

Dear Rising Grade 8 Parents/Guardians:

The 2025-2026 school year is quickly approaching. Middlebrook staff members are excited about the coming school year and preparations are already underway. Between **May 20th and May 28th**, parents will need to access the PowerSchool <u>parent portal</u> to review their child's/children's courses. Please be sure to review this information and contact us (see below) with any questions before the May 28th deadline. To **view** and **acknowledge** courses, please reference these <u>directions</u> This is not a finalized schedule. Schedules will be finalized and made available at the end of August.

To learn more about all courses offered at Middlebrook, please review our <u>Middlebrook Program of Studies</u>.

We ask that you review the courses by May 28, 2025. If you have questions, you may find answers in our <u>Frequently Asked Questions</u> document or the <u>MB Course Registration Web Page</u>.

Still have questions regarding the registration process that are not answered in the links above?

For questions about	Please contact	Role in placement	Email address
8th Grade (in general)	Mr. Trane Kessler	School Counselor	KesslerT@wiltonps.org
Music, Art, PE	Mrs. Janet Nobles	STRIDE Instructional Leader	noblesj@wiltonps.org
World Language	Mrs. Toby Kawulicz	Dean of Students	Kawuliczt@wiltonps.org
Special Education	Ms. Polly Metz	Special Education Instructional Leader	metzp@wiltonps.org

If you would like to request a change to your child's/children's music selection, please fill out this form.

All the best, always and all ways,

Jory Higgins Principal